
Connecticut DOT
    
Number:   ED-2023-1   

Bureau of Engineering and Construction
 
Date:

  
March 3, 2023

ENGINEERING DIRECTIVE

   Engineering Administrator

Revised Connecticut Bicycle and Pedestrian Travel Needs Assessment Form

The Connecticut Bicycle and Pedestrian Travel Needs Assessment (BPTNA) form has been 
updated to reflect the revised Policy EX. O.-42, Sidewalks, and provide updated links.  This 
directive supersedes ED-2018-3.

 The BPTNA form (Version 3.0) must be completed for all state or federally funded projects 
from this date forward. 

The latest form can be found at:

 On the CTDOT website at: https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DOT/Images/iBikePed-
Media/BPTNA-FillableForm.pdf

It is important to note that this form will no longer be listed as an Item on the Environmental 
Review Form.  If the answer to the question under Section 1 of the form under “Applicability” is 
“Yes”, please email the link to the completed form (or a PDF copy) to: 
CTDOT.BikePedReviews@ct.gov.  Comments will be provided if necessary, but designers are 
not required to wait for comments or obtain concurrence to move forward with design.  This 
form will be maintained and periodically updated by the Office of Strategic Planning and 
Projects in the Bureau of Policy and Planning.
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